Whitney, Rob

From: Whitney, Rob

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 10:49 AM

To: Richard Neal

Cc: Nelson, Dan; Westra, John; Whitney, Rob
Subject: RE: Your new Watermaster in Glenns Ferry
Rich,

Thanks for your contact. As we discussed over the phone, | am scheduling with Dan Nelson to conduct training next
Thursday (March 24). Dan or | will call you when we get near Glenns Ferry that morning. We understand you will have
many questions, hopefully, by the end of the day after our visit your list will be much shorter. RW

From: Richard Neal [mailto:to-blaskl@q.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 8:53 AM

To: Whitney, Rob

Subject: Your new Watermaster in Glenns Ferry

Good Morning Rob,

Last evening | thumbed through the information | received in the packet. | believe my first and immediate responsibility is
to become familiar with the initial distribution of the water as irrigation season is here. I'm anxious to meet Dan Nelson or
get together with you again.

There is definite conflict between the Riggs and the McCallums. Whether this involves the Watermaster or is your problem
in Water Resource doesn't concern me at this early stage. Since Teresa is President and Elsie is Secretary am | able to
rely on Water Resource, without being too much a burden, for direction or just bite the bullet and wade into the strife??

I am retired and relatively free time-wise so am flexible as to when or where you would like to meet. It seems to me that
you fellows should be able to point me in the right direction, but please be patient as | may initially have many questions
and wanting to remain neutral with all the water district members will rely on you guys until you chase me away.

Waiting to hear from you,

Rich Neal, to-b1aski @g.com, Home: 366 7425, Cell. 599 4583




